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Date request 
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due to be sent 
05 May 2020 

 

Information Requested: 

Decision not to issue POE to staff who are keeping Welsh schools open during the coronavirus crisis 

As unable to contact Public Health Wales to ask why the above decision has been given to councils 

Information provided for the answer: 

Thank you for your recent request. Public Health Wales is not responsible for any 

decisions regarding issuing PPE in schools. Please contact either Welsh 

Government or the Local Authority if this is in regards to a specific school.  

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request 

and wish to make a complaint or request a review of the decision, you should 

write to the Corporate Complaints Manager, Public Health Wales NHS Trust, 3, 

Number 2, Capital Quarter, Tyndall Street, Cardiff, CF10 4BZ. 

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint or review, you may 

apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the ICO 

cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure 

provided by the Trust. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 

Information Commissioner for Wales 

2nd Floor 

Churchill House 

Churchill Way 



 

Cardiff 

CF10 2HH 

Telephone: 029 2067 8400 

Email:  wales@ico.org.uk 

 

   


